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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have some exciting news - From Monday 22nd we will be introducing videos to enhance the learning of our students, these will be made by our teachers especially for the children at Oasis Academy Pinewood. 

· For the week of Monday 22nd there will be a daily English video, these will mainly be reading but may include some SPaG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) work. 
 
· From Monday 29th we will also be introducing Maths videos. 
 
· and from the week after there may be videos for creative work or science.   There will not be a video for every lesson as they are not always needed – the timetable will clearly direct you if there is a video for the lesson.  
 
To access the videos you need to :- 
· open the school website 
· go to learning 
· go to home learning 
· go to year group for your child 
· click on the relevant date for the week beginning 
· you will see the timetable 
· under this you will see the resources 
· under this you will see the videos 
You should be able to click on the video and it will play. 
 
Your child will need a pen and paper for most of these sessions, they will be told at the beginning of each session and given a chance to get this so that they can complete tasks.  They will also need to know how to pause the video – this is different for each player however the pause button is shown by  
[image: image3.jpg]"4" Mathematics Mastery
8, X Partner School 2019-20

Principal - Ms Jenni Elliott

Thistledene Avenue, Collier Row, Romford, Essex, RM5 2TX
Tel. 01708 743000 . www.oasisacademypinewood.org

STARS

A TAL COMMUNITY PROJECT Qasis Academy Pinewood is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org — part of Oasis UK.
Qasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in
Gold level accreditation 2019 England & Wales (No0.5398529) and an Exempt Charity Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7HS




 
The teachers have been working really hard learning new skills to present these videos and we hope that the children will watch and engage with them and that they enhance their learning experience, we are having lots of fun making them. 
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